
November 20, 2013 

 

Donations for Typhoon Victims in the Philippines. 
 

Along with our group companies, Okaya & Co., Ltd. has decided to contribute a total of 

approximately 1 million Japanese yen to the victims of Typhoon No.30, which hit the central 

part of the Philippines on November 8. 

 

1. Contributing companies: 
  Okaya & Co., Ltd.  

UAM Philippines, Inc. 
Union Autoparts Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 

2. Recipients: 
  Japanese Red Cross Society 

ABS-CBN Foundation and others 
 


